11th May, 1931.

Dear Mr., Webster,

I rezret the dedly in scknowledging your kind
letter of May Bth, but pressure of work has prevented me

from attending properly to my correspondence.

I wish to thank you for your courtesy in letting
ne lxive the pleture of the "Horses" for my Paris Exhibition,
which has arrived at my Studio in perfect condition. My
Exhibition opens on June 3rd or 4th at the Galeries
Charpentier with over sixty of my works; in addition to
portraits there will be about fifteen of oy sketiches.

The picture will be returned % you at the close
of the Exhibition at the end of June.

It interested me very much what you wrote to me
about your present Exhidition at your Halleries; 1t is
really amazing how enthusiastic the city of Dundee is in
regard to Art. When you see Mr. Aiken, kindly remember me
to him, and with kindest regards,

I am,
Yours very truly,




